
U.S. FOOD & DRUG 

October 15, 2020 

CMS #: 603873 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Clayton E. Johnson, President 
North Laurel Discount Pharmacy, Inc. 
dba Quinn Pharmacy 
3160 Audubon Drive, P.O. Box 23 
Laurel , Mississippi 39440 

Mr. Johnson: 

In a separate electronic mail, we will be enclosing a copy of the Establishment 
Inspection Report (EIR) for the inspection conducted at your faci lity, North Laurel 
Discount Pharmacy, Inc. dba Quinn Pharmacy, located at 3160 Audubon Drive, P.O. 
Box 23, Laurel , Mississippi, from August 14, 2018, to August 16, 2018, by the U.S. Food 
and Drug Administration (FDA). 

When the Agency concludes that an inspection is "closed" under 21 C.F.R. 20.64(d)(3), it 
will release a copy of the EIR to the inspected establishment. 

The Agency continually works to make its regulatory process and activities more 
transparent for regu lated industry. Releasing this EIR to you is part of this effort. The copy 
being provided to you comprises the narrative portion of the report; it may reflect 
redactions made by the Agency in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 
and 21 C.F.R. Part 20. This, however, does not preclude you from requesting and possibly 
obtaining any additional information under FOIA. 

If there is any question about the released information, please contact Jose R. Lopez, 
Compliance Officer, at (787) 729-8603 or email at JoseR. Lopez@fda.hhs.gov. 

Sincerely, 
Digit.ally signed t,y John w. Diehl .54 
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CDR John W. Diehl, M.S. 
Director, Compl iance Branch 
Office of Pharmaceutical Qual ity Operations, 
Division II 

U.S. Food & Drug Administration 
Office of Pharmaceutical Quality Operations, Division II 
1201 Main Street, Suite 7200 
Dallas, Texas 75202 
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Page 2 – Clayton E. Johnson, President 
North Laurel Discount Pharmacy, Inc. dba Quinn Pharmacy 
October 15, 2020 

Enclosure: EIR (provided in separate email) 
Cc: Susan B. McCoy, Executive Director (cover letter only) 

Mississippi State Board of Pharmacy 
6360 I-55 North 
Suite 400 
Jackson, Mississippi 39211 
smccoy@mbp.ms.gov 
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